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September 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
Open Evening at Purbrook Park 

 
I hope that you and your families are all keeping safe and well.  
 
As Headteacher at Purbrook Park, my mission is to create an outstanding school where your 
daughter or son will thrive and excel. Children who are safe and happy in school will work as hard 
as they can and do as well as they can. 
 
Purbrook Park continues to improve at a pace, and we pride ourselves on delivering the best 
quality teaching which is personalised for every child. Our excellent pastoral team ensure 
exceptional care, and our outstanding teachers provide exciting after school activities that develop 
pupils’ creativity, talents, and passion for learning. 
 
We are proud of all our pupils who have collected their GCSE results this year, despite the 
challenging circumstances. By working hard throughout their time in school, many pupils have 
achieved outstanding results, with the strong support of parents and staff.   
 
This September, we have implemented a system of sensible and proportionate additional safety 
measures, in line with the most recent medical and government guidance. This will minimise the 
risk of transmission of Covid-19 to the lowest reasonably practical level for all our pupils and staff. 
Our detailed Covid-19 risk assessment is available to all parents on our school website. 
 
Our Open Evening, this year, is a virtual event. On Tuesday 22nd September, we will launch our 
virtual tour on our website, led by Ruby and Ashley, our Head Girl and Head Boy. A video of my 
speech to parents will also be published for you to watch at a convenient time.  
 
Whilst we are not able to invite you into school, I am also available to meet parents virtually. If 
you would like to meet me, and/or if you have any further questions about how to join us, please 
call our school reception on 02392 370351 or email us at admin@purbrook.hants.sch.uk.  
 
 
With best wishes, 

 

P R Foxley 
 
P R Foxley 
Headteacher 
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